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SAFETY 
RECALL 

 

SR22-312 

DATE : June 2022 SECTION: 06 ELECTRICAL 
SUBJECT: LOOSE CONNECTIONS ON ALTERNATOR CABLES – 

MAIN POWER COMPARTMENT 
 

 
First Release   June 2022 

 

DESCRIPTION 

This Safety Recall applies to MTA/NYCT X3-45 Commuters. 

Prevost has released Special Bulletin SP22-301 to remedy the vehicles potentially affected to ensure the 
power cables in the rear junction box are properly tightened. 

 
Applicable vehicles are notified under SP22-301.  
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